WESTCHESTER COUNTY BOARD OF LEGISLATORS

Catherine Borgia

Legislator, 9* District
Chair of the Board
Legislator, 9th District

April 18, 2023

Perry Carbone

Chief, White Plains Division
US Attorney’s Office

300 Quarropas Street

White Plains NY 10601

Dear Mr. Carbone:

I am writing today requesting the U.S. Attorney’s office open an investigation into a former
employee of the Westchester County Board of Legislators, Anand Singh. Allegations
surrounding Mr. Singh’s soliciting an underage girl became apparent when a video surfaced on
YouTube that shows Mr. Singh contacted what he believed was an underage girl.

This incident occurred physically in New Jersey, though it would stand to reason that all text
messages and phone calls were made from Westchester County, New York. Therefore, given the
interstate realities of this alleged incident the FBI is the proper investigatory body to look into
the alleged sex crimes.

Please reach out to me at 914-995-2812 or cxb9@westchestergov.com if you have any questions.
Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Very truly yours,
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